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         The Revenue Department is accepting applications for tax auditor examination from 
graduates with a bachelor’s degree in accounting. Application is only available online at 
www.rd.go.th from 1st - 16th September 2016. 

         Deputy Director-General Mr. Somchai Saengratmaneedet, the Department’s spokesman, 
said, “The Revenue Department is welcoming applications for the 40th (3/2016) tax auditor 
examination. Applicants must hold at least a bachelor’s degree in accounting or a diploma    
in accounting. Application form must be completed online at any time through the 
Department’s website www.rd.go.th from 1st – 16th September 2016. Shortlist of applicants 
eligible to take the examination will be announced on the 3rd October 2016 and the 
examination will be conducted on the 8th and 9th October 2016 at Dhurakij Pundit University. 
The result will be released on the 30th December 2016.” 

        For further information, please contact 0 2272 8188 on business days and during office 
hours or at the Bureau of Tax Auditing Standards, 17th Floor, The Revenue Department          
90 Soi Phaholyothin 7, Phaholyothin Road, Samsen Nai, Phayathai District, Bangkok. 
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